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Drinking Water Section 
 
 
May 28, 2025 
 
Mr. Robert Rubbo 
Director of Health  
Torrington Area Health District  
350 Main Street  
Torrington, CT 06790 
 
Re:  Well Permit Exception Application for 226 Millerton Rd., Lakeville, CT 
        DWS Project Number:  #2025-0035 
 
Dear Mr. Rubbo, 
 
Section 19-13-B51m(b)(1) of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (RCSA) prohibits the 
issuance of a well permit when a community water system is deemed available within 200 feet of the 
property line, unless it can be demonstrated that the conditions outlined in Section 19- 
13-B51m(c) that specify when a well permit exception may be granted exist. 
 

RCSA Section 19-13-B51m(c) states: 

 “(c) The commissioner of health services, or his or her designee, may grant an exception to 
subsection (b) above upon a finding that such exception will not adversely affect the purity 
and adequacy of the supply nor the service of the system or it is determined that: 

(1) The community water system which serves the premises is unable to provide such 
premises with a pure and adequate supply of water: or 

(2) If construction problems warrant such action.”                    

 
Pursuant to Section 19-13-B51m(c) of the RCSA, this department has determined that installation of  (1) 
individual drilled water supply well for the accessory structure on the property located at 226 Millerton 
Rd, Lakeville, Connecticut is allowable due to the construction problems associated with the required 
length of water supply line needed to serve the structure in addition to the need to cross wetlands. 
 
Exception is granted to issue, if appropriate, a water supply well permit to develop one (1) drilled well.  
                                                                                                   
This Well Permit Exception expires on May 28, 2026. If you require further information on this 
determination, please contact Mira Picchioni directly at mira.picchioni@ct.gov or (860) 973-1149. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kerry A. Colson, Esq 
Acting Branch Chief 
 
cc:   Ingrid M. Jacobs, PE., Manager- Water Resources & Infrastructure Planning, AWC 

        George Johannesen-Allied Engineering Assoc. Inc., 

Justin Rompre, BS, RS, Sanitarian- Torrington Area Health District  


